
VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS AUXILIARY 

DEPARTMENT OF WISCONSIN 

Journey to 100 Years 

 

September 2024 – Journey to 100 Years question:  
The VFW and VFW Auxiliary donated these statues for what purpose and 
where were they located:  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Send your answer NOT LATER THAN September 30th 

To: Rita Byers at rabyers66@gmail.com for a chance to win the $25.00 monthly 
cash prize.  
No entries will be accepted after the deadline.  All entries with correct, complete 
answer will be put into the drawing for the month.  This month will be drawn at the 
Council of Administration meeting in the fall, if held.  Otherwise at the 2025 Mid-
Winter meetings. 
The 100th Anniversary Committee 
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